
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Bures St Mary Parish Council 

Clerk: Mrs J. Wright 

38 The Paddocks 

Bures CO8 5DF 

Tel: 01787 227750 

Email: buresparishcouncils@gmail.com 

 

Notice of an Extraordinary Parish Council Meeting 

 

Please note this is a Virtual Zoom Meeting 
Members of the Public should contact the Clerk to arrange an invitation to join in 

 

The Press & Public are welcome to attend     

Dear Member 

You are hereby summoned to attend an Extraordinary Meeting of Bures St Mary 

Parish Council on Thursday 4th March 2021 at 7.30pm. 

        

AGENDA 

 

1. Apologies for Absence – To note specific reason if absent from meeting 

 

2. Declarations of Interests & Dispensation Requests 

To receive any ‘Pecuniary’ or ‘Non-pecuniary’ interests and Dispensation requests 
                         

3.       Public Forum – 15 minutes maximum public participation              

3 minutes for individual contributions unless agreed by the Chairman    

            The public are invited to give views and question the Parish Council on issues on  

            this agenda, or raise issues for consideration of inclusion at future meetings.   

 

4.        Planning application – Cuckoo Hill 

           a) To follow up on outstanding planning conditions for the site 

           b) To prepare comments for submitting to BDC re Application No. DC/21/00745 

 

5. Brief information & exchange for next agenda items      

                       

6. Date of next Parish Council meeting: Thursday 18th March 2021 to be held either  

           virtually or at The Garrad Room, Bures Community Centre, Nayland Road at 7.30pm. 

           Future dates booked: Joint APM (TBC)   AGM 20th May, 22nd July,  

                                              16th September, 18th November 

 

 
Mrs Jenny Wright 

Clerk to Bures St Mary Parish Council, 26th February 2021 
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